

Dear Parents:

All children have the right to grow up in safe and healthy communities that have welcoming and nurturing schools. Your child's safety and wellbeing is paramount at St. Raphael Catholic School. To that end, and in accordance with Public Act 102-0676, 105 ILCS 5/2-3.188, you are receiving the attached resource guide.

The Faith's Law Resource Guide was developed in Spring 2023 in consultation with relevant stakeholders across the state. It provides guidance for students, parents/guardians, and teachers about sexual abuse response and prevention resources available in their community.

Please note that this resource is in addition to the several resources our Diocese offers pertaining to safe environment.

Should you have any questions, please contact our school office at 630-355-1880.

Sincerely,

Becky Ward, Principal bward@st-raphaelschool.org